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YEAR 5 RESIDENTIAL – STUBBINGTON STUDY CENTRE
Pre-Visit Parents Meeting

Dear Parents,

We can’t believe that it is almost time for our trip to Stubbington. We would like to invite you
into school to discuss the upcoming residential that your child will soon be enjoying.

The purpose of this meeting is to provide you with comprehensive details about the pre-visit
arrangements including the itinerary, clothing requirements and expectations for the
upcoming trip. We understand the importance of keeping you informed and involved in the
planning process to address any queries or concerns you may have.

Meeting details:
Date: 30th November 2023
Time: 2:45pm
Location: Fairisle Junior School Hall.

During the meeting, we will cover various aspects of the trip, including accommodations
details, activities planned, transportation arrangements, safety protocols, emergency
procedures and the roles of accompanying staff members. This will also be an excellent
opportunity for you to ask questions and gain a better understanding of the trip’s logistics.

We highly encourage your attendance as your involvement and support are invaluable in
ensuring the success and safety of our pupils during the residential trip.

If you are unable to attend the meeting but have specific questions or concerns, please do
not hesitate to contact us so that we can address them accordingly.

We appreciate your continued trust and cooperation in providing our children with valuable
learning experiences beyond the classroom.

Warm regards,

Yours sincerely,

Brad Phillips
Year 5 Teacher
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